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December 4, 2013 
 
       
David Barlage  
5615 Indiana Ave N 
Brooklyn Center MN 55429 
 
VIA EMAIL:  daveblarge@hotmail.com 
 
Re: Appeals for property at 810 Buffalo Street 
 
Dear Mr.  Barlage: 
 
This is to confirm that on December 3, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer stated that she make the following recommendations to the City 
Council: 
 

1. Tax Assessment for J1402A, 148501 of $320 – delete the assessment due to lack of 
video (Public Hearing is scheduled for January 2, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 City 
Hall); 

2. Tax Assessment for J1403A, 148502 of $290 – approve the assessment and spread the 
payments over 3 years (Public Hearing is scheduled for January 15, 2014); and 

3. Deny the appeal on the Vacant Building Registration Notice (Public Hearing is scheduled 
for December 18, 2013). 

 
If you wish to contest to any of the aforementioned appeals, you may attend the public hearing 
dates as indicated. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
MV 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Joe Yannarelly (email) 
 Mike Kalis (email)  
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